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A HUGE thank you to all who helped make the Praise and 
Worship evening a fantastic event!  Stay tuned for when the 
next one will be!  Praising God can be so joyful!! Next one is 

March 25th 

                      

Welcome to our Worship Service 

March 20th, 2022 

Third Week of Lent 

SERMON: 

“When Bad Things Happen” 

Luke 13:1-9 

 

 

Information for the March 27th bulletin can be emailed 

to cthomas@sasktel.net 

Please send prayer requests for March 27th 

To: ronarm@sasktel.net 
 

    
   The Lutheran Hour- Hear this inspirational message on CKRM  

March 27h 
" What Shall We Do" 
Speaker: Rev. Dr. Jason Broge 
Why Easter is a story of Redemption and not Revenge  
(Luke 20:9-19, Acts 2:22-36) 

  



            Schedule                                                                                   

          

      

          

READERS        Mar 20 – Andy Zwack 

             Mar 27 – Kevin Schentag             

 

Communion   March 20 – in person                                                                                                                                                                                      

 

Coffee           Mar 20 – Marilyn 

          Mar 27 – Carla 
                          April 3 - Kathy 
        
Worship          March 20 – CTBF (Cam) 

             March 27 – CTBF (Alan) 

                          April 3 – Phoenix (Garth) 
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Worship 11:11 AM every Sunday  

Pastor Paulo Brum 

Ministry: All of Us 

306-584-7729 (Church Cell) 
You can reach Pastor Paulo Brum at 

pastorpaulobrum@gmail.com or 306-807-1858. 
*Login for Linksys19680 WiFi network is xy040rdkkt 

 

Offerings – There are a several ways to submit an offering: 

1. In person Sundays or drop off during the week 

2. Mail – NBLC 1037 Victoria Ave. S4P 0N6 -Regina 

3. Etransfer – 
lutheranchurchnewbeginnings31@gmail.com 

  Question – “name our pastor” 

 

 March Birthdays 
Colin Wensley – Mar 2 

Kathleen Defoe – Mar 3 

Robin Hughes – Mar 5 

Angela Sthamann – Mar 5 

Brenda Gauthier – Mar 9 

Emil Wirth – Mar 13 

 
  

Giles Gauthier – Mar 14 

Wayne McLean – Mar 22 

Amanda Lepine – Mar 24 

Peter Jackson – Mar 27 

Kathy Ring – Mar 27 

Olivia Wilson – Mar 30 

Sydney Wilson – Mar 30 

Upcoming Events 
Ladies Bible Study begins Mar 7 at 1:30pm at the church 

Kids Sunday Service – April 24th at 11:11am 

NBLC AGM – May 1st following Worship 

LCC convention in Winnipeg – June 10 

LCC Convention June 10 – 13, 2022 

We are looking for a lay delegate to attend the LCC 
Convention with Pastor Paulo in Edmonton June 10-13th 
this year.  If you are interested, please talk to Shelby or 

Ron for more details.  We need to send in our delegate’s 
name by Mar 15th. 

    In-person attendance last Sunday was 38 persons. 

Thank you for this week’s offerings totaling $395.00 

“Giving is a connection to God.” 

 

mailto:pastorpaulobrum@gmail.com
mailto:lutheranchurchnewbeginnings31@gmail.com


 

 

                                

                                                                                                                                 

                                                                  

     

 

       

 

                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

READING OF THE GOSPEL LUKE 13:1-13 - (Andy) 

There were some present at that very time who told him about 

the Galileans whose blood Pilate had mingled with their sacrifices. 2 And 

he answered them, “Do you think that these Galileans were worse 

sinners than all the other Galileans, because they suffered in this 

way? 3 No, I tell you; but unless you repent, you will all likewise 

perish. 4 Or those eighteen on whom the tower in Siloam fell and killed 

them: do you think that they were worse offenders than all the others 

who lived in Jerusalem? 5 No, I tell you; but unless you repent, you will all 

likewise perish.” 

6 And he told this parable: “A man had a fig tree planted in his 

vineyard, and he came seeking fruit on it and found none. 7 And he said to 

the vinedresser, ‘Look, for three years now I have come seeking fruit on 

this fig tree, and I find none. Cut it down. Why should it use up the 

ground?’ 8 And he answered him, ‘Sir, let it alone this year also, until I dig 

around it and put on manure. 9 Then if it should bear fruit next year, well 

and good; but if not, you can cut it down.’” 

10 Now he was teaching in one of the synagogues on the 

Sabbath. 11 And behold, there was a woman who had had a disabling spirit 

for eighteen years. She was bent over and could not fully straighten 

herself. 12 When Jesus saw her, he called her over and said to 

her, “Woman, you are freed from your disability.” 13 And he laid his hands 

on her, and immediately she was made straight, and she glorified God. 

 

Lenten Midweek Services:  will take place WEDNESDAYS at 

11 am at Grace.  The theme of this Lenten Series is:  "Our 

Saviour's Wounded Body" and will involve the Pastors of the 

Regina congregations in a preaching exchange.  Please join us 

here at Grace at 11 am Wednesdays, followed by soup and 

sandwich luncheon or if evenings are more convenient services 

will also be at 7 pm at Good Shepherd, 7 pm at Prince of Peace 

or 730 pm at Mount Olive. 

READING OF EPISTLE OF 1 CORINTHIANS 10:1-13 (Andy) 

For I do not want you to be unaware, brothers, that our 

fathers were all under the cloud, and all passed through the 

sea, 2 and all were baptized into Moses in the cloud and in the 

sea, 3 and all ate the same spiritual food, 4 and all drank the same 

spiritual drink. For they drank from the spiritual Rock that 

followed them, and the Rock was Christ. 5 Nevertheless, with most 

of them God was not pleased, for they were overthrown in the 

wilderness. 

6 Now these things took place as examples for us, that we 

might not desire evil as they did. 7 Do not be idolaters as some of 

them were; as it is written, “The people sat down to eat and drink 

and rose up to play.” 8 We must not indulge in sexual 

immorality as some of them did, and twenty-three thousand fell in 

a single day. 9 We must not put Christ to the test, as some of them 

did and were destroyed by serpents, 10 nor grumble, as some of 

them did and were destroyed by the Destroyer. 11 Now these 

things happened to them as an example, but they were written 

down for our instruction, on whom the end of the ages has 

come. 12 Therefore let anyone who thinks that he stands take heed 

lest he fall. 13 No temptation has overtaken you that is not 

common to man. God is faithful, and he will not let you be 

tempted beyond your ability, but with the temptation he will also 

provide the way of escape, that you may be able to endure it. 

 

 

 
Share a Lunch’ on last Sunday of March-March 27 after church 
service in the basement. We are looking forward to starting this 
again for our fellowship in church! The Fellowship committee is 

going to serve the food and we’re going to use paper plates 
and plastic utensils for now. 

Have a blessed evening all! Carla 
 



                                                                                                         

 

 

The Ladies Bible Study group met March 14th at the church 
and what a turnout!  We had 14 women come out to 

Fellowship and study the book of Esther together.  We had a 
surprise opening song played and sung by Pastor Paulo and 
Martin to acknowledge Intn'l Women's Day.  So nice! Thank 
you, guys!  We also had a closing song led by Betty on the 
piano. What a talented family we have at NBLC.  All ladies 
are invited out again next Monday Mar 21st at 1:30pm to 

continue listening to Max Lucado explain Esther's courageous 
story!   For more info contact Dot Zwack. 

 
  

It was a busy night at Souls Harbour on March 15th for our 
NBLC Sponsored meal.  We served 300 hungry souls with our 
meal of Beans, Wieners, Cole slaw, bread, and cookies.  Our 

costs came in around $430.00 so less than $2.00 per 
meal.  Next month we will go back to serving the meal in 

person (after 2 years of take-out meals due to Covid)!  If you 
would like to volunteer to help in any way with our April meal, 

please call Dot or Andy for more info.  Thank you for your 
continued prayers for this outreach ministry! 

 
 

 

You may have noticed or been aware of a new face at New 

Beginnings – Martin Jagnow - Isabel Brum’s fiancé.  He is with 

us until July after which he will be travelling to seminary in 

Ontario.  He is currently living with the Brum family. In order 

for him to get more of a feel for the English language and 

Canadian culture we’d like to ask the congregation if there 

would be people who might like to have him stay with them 

for a period of time - to be determined by each party (could be 

a day or a few days or more).  If you have an extra bedroom - 

like we do - would you be willing to host him?  Please let me 

know - I will coordinate who and where and for how long the 

hosting will be.  Please call me (306) 541-4085 or email 

cthomas@sasktel.net for more information or to take part in 

this.  Thanks for your consideration.  We can start doing this as 

soon as there are volunteers. 
                                     Cam Thomas 

 

 

mailto:cthomas@sasktel.net

